
CHAPEL HAPPENINGS 
January 22, 2021 

 
Weekly Worship Services 

 
Catholic Mass – Saturdays, 5 pm 

 
 The 5 pm Saturday evening Catholic Mass is off to a great start! Father Barrows and Monsignor 

Moore (from St Andrews Church ) take time out of their busy schedules to say Mass for us right 

here at our own Chapel! Please join us, and you will find great comfort spending an hour with us 

during these troubled times! Live music is provided each week by Jackie Robbins, on cello, and 

Katherine Warren on piano.  Seating socially distanced, every other row inside the chapel, or 

many parishioners sit outside, staying in their own golf carts or on the chairs provided. The 

Chapel has generously shared their outdoor speaker system with us so all can see and hear 

beautifully.  Hope to see you soon!  

 

Protestant Worship – Sundays, 9:30 am 
Join us indoors, outdoors, live-stream or view recorded service later. 

 

 
Annual Meeting 

Sunday, January 24, 2021 
 

Immediately following the service. 
 

Check for an email sent to you with the Annual Report – 2020.  You can print a hard 
copy to read prior to the meeting. Come to thank the retiring board members and 
congratulate those who will join as new members. Special appreciation to all who 
worked so diligently to provide varied worship opportunities during the Coronavirus 
pandemic.  Hope to see you Sunday – indoors or outdoors.  The meeting will not be 
live-streamed. 
 
 
 

Lecture Series given by Dr. Gary Carr 

Monday evenings, 1/25 – 2/15 at 7 pm. 

 
Meet us at the Chapel for “A Walk through Church History”. This week Gary will cover 

600-1200 A.D.  The session is also being live-streamed at https://mariner 

sandschapel.org/watch-live. 

 
 

https://mariner/


Last chance to reserve for the Lubben Brothers Concert!! 
January 28th, 4:30 pm and 7pm  

In the Chapel Sanctuary 
 

 This concert is presented by the Chapel free of charge – all are welcome. 

  
  

 

Reserve now for your preferred time at: msandschapel@gmail.com.  Indicate if your 

reservation is for indoor seating, outdoor seating, or in your golf cart. You will receive a 

confirmation email. 

 
 
 

Third Annual Benevolence Appreciation Sunday. 
January 31, 2021, 9:30 am 

 

 
 

Please join us… 
 

This is about you, and how you have enabled us to help those in need of food, shelter, 
education and clothing. 
 
Our speaker from Family Promise will tell us how you, through Benevolence grants, have 
enabled Family Promise to launch in Martin County.  Their programs include temporary 
shelters, homelessness prevention and diversion. 
 

Pray for      
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